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Dear GAME members,

It is with my greatest pleasure hosting the sixth GAME meeting
at Nagoya University and spending a wonderful time with all of
you. The previous pandemic situation has affected our
interaction and we finally met face-to-face again this year. |
hope you have enjoyed the excursion and Japanese cuisine as
well.

The meeting has provided a fruitful forum for all of us to
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exchange strategic ideas and explore various research and
educational innovations. | would like to take this chance to
thank all ambassadors and collaborators who have facilitated
those wonderful discussions. You can find selected memories
of the meeting here:

- For internal use only -
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Thank you all for your efforts in moving GAME forward. Let us
work together in bringing GAME to new heights! Happy
Christmas and wish you all a prosperous new year ahead!

A Himua

Hiroshi KIMURA

Dean of School of Medicine and Graduate School of Medicine, Nagoya
University

NEWS

GAME meeting 2023

It is so delighted that University of Bologna will be hosting the next
GAME meeting on 23 — 24 November 2023. Please save the date
and provide the official participant list of your institution to Ms. Kathy
Chan (kathychan@cuhk.edu.hk). Stay tuned and further details will be
announced later.
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